
SENT ON BEHALF OF CHIEF PARKS: 

Security Alert / 17-02                                                                                     02/15/2017 
 

Burglary with intent to commit Sexual Assault 

 
This alert is provided to inform and to educate the campus community of reported 

activity that has happened on our campus or in our Medical Center area. 

 

On 02/14/2017 at approximately 1:38 am SAPD responded to the San Antonio Station 
Apartments complex located at 7458 Louis Pasteur, for a burglary with intent to commit 
sexual assault. The suspect is described as a Hispanic male, thin build wearing a red shirt and unknown 

shorts 20 to 30 years of age. Also suspect may have been under influence of narcotics according to 

victim. The suspect fled on foot when the victim began screaming for help.  

 
 
 

 

Personal Safety Tips: 
 

Be aware of your surroundings. 

 

Always lock your vehicle after entering or exiting your vehicle. 

 



If practical immediately write down or memorize the description of the suspect and any other important 
information, such as; Hair color and style of hair, color of complexion, height, weight, and clothing 
description. 

 
Never hesitate to   contact   the   police   department   immediately   by   dialing   911,   210-567-2800, 
or 567-8911. 

 
If you see something suspicious, remember that we are always available to our campus community 
24 hours a day. 

 
You are also encouraged to contact the Health Science Center Police Department and request an escort 
(Safety Walk) to your vehicle. 

 
Michael 

Parks Chief 

of Police 

 


